


Monday 17th July

Dear City Academy Whitehawk Families,

HAPPY TRANSITION DAY! I’m pleased to be writing to you to let you know that we have 

had a really successful transition day. Your child has met their new teacher today and visited 

their new classroom and had a great time doing some ‘getting to know me’ activities. They 

have been given a paper copy of their transition booklet and electronic copies will be 

available on our website this evening. The staff team have all met to pass over valuable 

information about your wonderful children so that we hit the ground running in September!

This evening, you will collect your children from their new ‘next year’ position on the 

playground, so that you and your children can get a feel for what this will be like. With the 

exception of two absences, this will also be a great chance for you to see your child’s new 

teacher and say hello.

Family/Teacher Consultations are being held tomorrow evening and Wednesday evening; if 

you haven’t already, please book your slot on Arbor. This meeting is your chance to collect 

your child’s annual report and hear from their teacher how well they’ve done this year.
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South Playground North Playground

Year 1- 6 Home Time
• The library exit and canteen exit will be unlocked at 15:10

• Children will be waiting with their teacher to be collected from their carer/nominated 

adult

• Lost Property will be available on the North Playground – parents are not permitted to 

enter the building to look for lost items

• Carers will not be admitted to the school building from the playground at all (this enables 

us to keep all children who need to be in the building safe)

Library Gate
Canteen Gate

No carers beyond this point No carers beyond this point



We look forward to seeing you on the main school playground after school today.

Thomas McMorrin

Headteacher
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